
April 11th Advantage went to 
see the night performance of 
Little Shop of Horrors presented 
by the Muskogee Little Theatre.
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April 22nd 
Kelly and 
Dalton 
took 
home the 
1st place win of the annual 
Advantage Controls pickleball 
tournament.

Congratulations!
Ned Morris is back in 
Advantage Controls 
Muskogee, and he has 
stepped up as our Vice 
President of Operations. 
His years of experience and 
engineering background 
give him the skill set 
needed to lead our 
operations team.

Welcome!
Amanda Morris is joining 
Advantage Controls team 
and is taking on Ned’s 
former role as Northeast 
Regional Sales Manager. 
Amanda’s Public Relations 
major and drive to serving 
customers makes her 
well-qualified in sales and 
service.

April 18th Advantage Controls was well represented at the 
Muskogee Chamber of Commerce 99th Annual Banquet.



ATTENTION!
Do you have an idea for an article? 
Help contribute to Ad-Vantage Point by sending stories 
and photos to: 
info@advantagecontrols.com.

June 8th Advantage Controls 
and families had fun playing 
whiffle ball, bingo, and enjoyed 
the weather and good food.

Picnic

April 25th The Junior Achievement of Oklahoma 
held their 14th annual bowling tournament in which 
Advantage Controls had a great time participating in 
the event.

June 10th Advantage Team member, Matt Allen, 
graduated from Muskogee Leadership Class 30. The 
program lasted from October 2023 to June 2024, 
and graduates like Matt gained leadership skills and 
community insight to help better the development 
of Muskogee.
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